
 

 

 

 

PTFA Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

Friday 25th March 3.15pm 2022 

This year as covid restrictions ease we are proud to be able to once 
again hold our wonderful  Mother’s Day celebrations. 

 
We will be holding the afternoon tea straight after school on  

Friday 25th March and invite you to join us to celebrate with 
your loved ones and lots of cake! 

We are also introducing a savoury element this year for the first time! 
 

We look forward to sharing this lovely afternoon with you!  
Please use the booking slip below to book your places and  

return with full payment in an envelope to the school office by   
Friday 18th March  

Spaces are limited so book now to avoid disappointment! 
 

Apologies, as we rely heavily on donations of cakes for this event we 
cannot cater to specific dietary requirements on this occasion. 

………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I would like to book the following places for the PTFA Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea: 

Child Place £3:  _____ 

Adult Place £6: _____ 

Optional extra: Glass of Prosecco £2.50: 

 

Childs Name………………………….. 

Total Seats booked:……..     

Enclosed £…….. 

Please ensure you enclose the correct payment amount. Thank 


